Jeffrey C. Altman Acting Executive Director

P. O. Box 1850 Jackson, MS 39215-1850 Telephone (601) 359-7249 FAX (601) 359-7050 GoMDOT.com



Brian D. Ratliff
Deputy Executive Director/Chief Engineer
Lisa M. Hancock
Deputy Executive Director/Administration
Willie Huff
Director, Office of Enforcement
Charles R. Carr
Director, Office of Intermodal Planning

May 19, 2021

Madison County Board of Supervisors P.O. Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046-0608

Subject: Public Participation Process and Plan and Local Consultation Process

Dear Madison County Board of Supervisors:

The Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) is currently soliciting comments from interested parties on its Public Participation Process and Plan and from non-metropolitan locally elected officials on its Local Consultation Process. Draft copies of each process and a comment form can be found at goMDOT.com at www.mdot.ms.gov/applications/ppp/. Another opportunity to leave a comment will be at the MDOT Vendor Booth at either the 2021 Mississippi Association of Supervisors Conference or the Mississippi Municipal League Conference in Biloxi this summer.

Comments should be received by July 30, 2021 to be considered by MDOT for any changes to the Public Participation Process and Plan as well as the Local Consultation Process. If you have any questions, please call the Planning Division at 601.359.7685 or email planning@mdot.ms.gov.

Sincerely,

Evan Wright, P.E.

State Planning Engineer

EDW: LNK

MAY 2 4 2021 BY: